
James Abdou

500 Washinton Ave. #64

Brooklyn, NY 11238-2322

 

 

March 26, 2008

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

Dear Representative:

 

I am for the Sirius Xm Merger.  I enjoy the diverse programming and want

to benefit from the even greater diversity that will be offered through a

merger.   I also listen to "terrestrial" radio, commercial CDs, podcasts

and Ipod. Please consider my support for this merger. 

 

Thank you,

 

James Abdou

 

Sincerely,

 

 

James Abdou

718.783.8824

 


